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NEWS RELEASE: Commission schedules virtual workshop to share information on electric 

utility’s proposed rate increase. 

 

BOISE (Sept. 18, 2024) – Idaho Public Utilities Commission staff will hold a virtual, public 

workshop on Sept. 25 to share information on an application from Rocky Mountain Power to 

increase its rates. 

 

The workshop will be Wednesday, Sept. 25, and will begin at 6:00 p.m. (MDT). Commission 

staff will provide an overview of Rocky Mountain Power’s application, its proposed rate increase 

and the potential impact on customers. Commission staff will also be available to answer 

questions regarding the application. 

 

Rocky Mountain Power is seeking commission approval to increase rates for the average 

residential customer by 17.9 percent, or about $19.90 on Jan. 1, 2025. The utility also is seeking 

commission approval to increase rates by 5.3 percent, or about $6.94 on Jan. 1, 2026. The 

commission can approve, deny or modify the utility’s application. 

 

To participate online, please visit idahogov.webex.com and enter meeting number 2634 899 

5653 (no spaces between numbers). Then, click on the green “Join” button. At the next window, 

please enter this password: Workshop. Next, please click on the “Join Webinar” button. At the 

next window, please enter your name and e-mail address, and then click on the “Next” button. 

Then click on the green “Join Webinar” button. 

 

To participate over the phone, please call 1-415-655-0001 and enter meeting number 2634 899 

5653 when prompted. 

 

Additional information on Rocky Mountain Power’s application is available at: 

puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7285. 
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